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October 20, 2016

Avaloch Farm Music Institute
16 Hardy Lane
Boscawen NH 03303 -

NOTICE OF DECISION

At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Planning Board Technical
Review Committee, on Thursday, October 20, 2016 at 10:00 AM, the committee approved
the following;:

Amendment to the existing site plan for expansion of the existing northwest corner of the
complex, submitted and requested by Avaloch Farm Music Institute, with the location at
Map 47, Lot 56, Sublot 2, 16 Hardy Lane in an AR zone.

By Order of the Planning Board Technical Review Committee,

Alan H. Hardy, Chair
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